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RE: Water Conservation Notice Recommended Irrigation Days  
 

To Our Valued Customers,  

With the start of the summer, we are noticing increased water use. This usage is nearing the 
maximum peak usage that the water system can maintain. To keep the system operating safely and 
efficiently, we are requesting customers implement the following water conservation practices.  

Recommended Irrigation Days – Odd or Even Day Based on House Number  

All yard irrigation should be limited in order to reduce peaks in water usage throughout the system. 
We ask that houses with even numbers only water on even numbered calendar days, and odd 
numbered houses on odd numbered calendar days. Please continue this practice until September 
30th.  

Additional Water Conservation Tips  

Some other steps you can take to conserve water use include:  

§ Water outdoors only during early morning or late evening hours in order to prevent 
evaporation. 

§ Use drip irrigation, soaker hoses, sprinkler timers, and avoid wasting water on hardscape 
areas such as roads or sidewalks. 

§ Sweep driveways, porches and sidewalks instead of hosing them down. 
§ Use a public carwash instead of washing your vehicles at home. 
§ Check for and repair leaks or drips in your household, typically found at faucets or toilets. 
§ Only run washing machines and dishwashers when you have a full load.  

As you save water, not only will you be helping the water system to operate more efficiently for all, 
but you will also reduce your monthly bill! 

We thank you for your attention to this matter and appreciate the opportunity to serve you.  

Sincerely, 
South Coast Water Company, LLC 


